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Dear parent/carer, 

 

Thank you to everyone for completing your ‘note of interest’ for the residential visit for 

Primary 7 to Inverclyde National Sports Training Centre (21st February – 23rd February 

2024). We are now in the position where we can proceed to the booking stage.  

 

The total cost per child for this trip is £159 plus the cost of the bus. Father Coyle from 

St.Anthony’s Parish has very kindly offered to fund the bus cost for both schools. The cost 

for each child will be a non-refundable £59 deposit which is due by 27th October 2023 

to secure your child’s place. The rest of the cost (£100) will be funded by the school.  

The £59 deposit will be collected via Parent Pay. This can also be paid in instalments from 

now until 27.10.23. If any family requires support with this, please do not hesitate to contact 

the school and we will do all we can to support you.  

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dawn Simpson 

Head Teacher 

29.8.23 
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